

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

27th November 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

## Christmas Hampers



## **Christmas Hampers Raffle**

In aid of the re-development of our EYFS Playground we have created 3 amazing Christmas Hampers which we will be raffling off. Raffle tickets cost £1 per strip and will go on sale on Monday 4<sup>th</sup> December. Two of the hampers are full of items suitable for adults and one filled with child friendly gifts.

Tickets can be purchased from either the school office or the nursery office and will also be available at the Nursery & Pre-School Nativity and the Infant Christmas Concert.

The winning tickets will be draw on 12th December 2017.

Thank you for your support and good luck!

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher







